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Townsend, Erle

From: Bruce Fagley <emcemv@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 12:07 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Regarding the advanced clean cars II program, its my opinion that advancing vehicle technology will give Mainers many 

choices for cars of the future, EV, Hybrid, Hydrogen fuel cells are all being developed and Mainers should have the 

CHOICE to buy the car that suits their needs and fits their budget. I do not support mandating what car I can buy. 

 

Bruce Fagley 

59 Birch Lane 

Port Clyde ME. 04855 


